
PROPOSED LEGISLATION THREATENS TO DESTROY 

JUDICIAL CHECKS AND BALANCES 

 

Legislation has recently been filed that proposes to transfer the statutory 
duties of the elected clerks to Florida's judges. House Bill 1121 and Senate 

Bill 2108, if passed, would remove the clerks from their independent role as 
custodian of court records and collector of court funds. The passage of these 

Bills would destroy the constitutional 'checks and balances' within the judicial 

system intended to protect the public. For more information on this 
important issue, please explore the resources below. 

Contact your State Representative 

Best regards, 

Diane M. Matousek 

 

 

http://www.mypalmbeachclerk.com/
http://www.mypalmbeachclerk.com/
http://www.mypalmbeachclerk.com/
http://www.myfloridahouse.gov/Sections/Representatives/myrepresentative.aspx

